ACYOA Central Council Meeting

November 20, 2010
St. John’s Armenian Church, Southfield, MI
Present:

Archbishop Khajag Barsamian, Lydia Kurkjian (Chair), Danny Mantis (Vice Chair), George Macarian (Treasurer), Karen Dardarian (Secretary), Gevork Vartanian (Program Coordinator), Ara Janigian (Public Relations Coordinator), Alex Ouzounian (Chapter Relations Coordinator), Nancy Basmajian (Executive Secretary)

Highlights of the meeting are as follows:

1.
Administration
· Reports from the Treasurer and Executive Secretary were presented and accepted.  
· Fundraising: The Central Council plans to continue their merchandising campaign, selling apparel and wristbands. Other ideas being considered: tote bags, backpacks, Nalgene bottles and towels. A letter soliciting funds will be sent  to parishes in early January.
· The ACYOA/FAR Committee: The committee Chair Greg Dalakian sent a written report to the Council stating that two projects are in the works: the supply drive to benefit the Children’s Center and the digital platform. 27 parishes are currently participating in the supply drive.  
· The Central Council acknowledged receipt of a report from the 2010 Sports Weekend Committee.
2.
Programming
· Logistical details for the ACYOA Chapter Workshop have been confirmed as follows: the weekend program will take place on January 14-16, 2011 at St. David Church in Boca Raton, FL. Accommodations have been arranged at the Hilton Hotel in nearby Deerfield Beach. The theme will be the Circles of the Cross; the CC Program Coordinator will finalize the program schedule. Information will be mailed to ACYOA leadership before the end of the month.
· The 2011 ASP is confirmed for June 28-July 18; the service portion of the trip will take place in Gyumri at two venues: the FAR Soup Kitchen for the city’s senior citizens and the Youth Center being built for the Diocese of Shirak. Attempts will be made to secure subsidies for the trip in order to make it more affordable for young adults. Promotional information will be sent out in December.
· The Central Council decided to promote its annual Blood Drive during the 2011 Easter season (instead of December) and make a connection between the Genocide and Easter, since both occur on April 24 next year.
· The Central Council voted in favor of sponsoring a YouTube Contest entitled “What Does ACYOA Mean to You?” Monetary prizes will be awarded in both Juniors and Seniors divisions. Information about the contest will be mailed to ACYOA leadership in the next few weeks.
3.
Outreach

· Chapter Relations: Central Council liaisons decided to pursue chapter visits in the next few months, participating in a non-fellowship chapter event, if possible. Liaisons will also attempt to secure reports from their chapters.
· College ministry. Central Council will make a concerted effort to update the college ministry database by contacting pastors, youth directors and Sunday school superintendents for contact information.
